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Memo 
To: Accessibility Advisory Committee 

From: Clerk’s Department 

CC: Jill Stephen, Director of Transportation and Engineering 

 Andrea Coyne, Manager of Elections, Policy and Print Services 

 Jill Marcovecchio, Council and Committee Services Coordinator 

Date: November 29, 2022 

Subject: Submission from enVISION Oakville Peer Support Group to double size 

of street signage at main intersections, and yellow lines or 

sections/areas of pavement painted on slopes leading to streets 

 
 
At the September 8, 2022 Accessibility Advisory Committee meeting the following 
motion was made, and approved by Council at the October 11, 2022 Council meeting: 
 

That the Accessibility Advisory Committee requests that the submission from Ruth 
Sheridan, AAC member on behalf of enVISION Oakville Peer Support Group, be 
referred to the Transportation and Engineering Department for comment: 

a. double the size of street signage at most main intersections to allow the driver 
and passengers more easily to see the name of the main streets in their 
municipality; and 

b. yellow lines or sections/areas of pavement painted on all slopes (inclines and 
ramps) that lead to a street at main intersections, and in the future expanding 
this project to every slope in all wards, where there is a possibility of uneven 
joints between the concrete and the asphalt. 

  

 

 


